CONSULTATION

The Scottish Ministers welcome comment on the proposal to make the Regulations and in particular
in relation to the bus lane provisions, and would welcome any specific reference to safety
considerations by consultees in support of their comments.

Edinburgh Airport welcomes any interventions which improve access to the airport by public
transport, and which take pressure off the wider road network in the area. We support the
proposals.



